
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS MAY 15, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  402 

PREPARATION HYMN:  410 

COMMUNION HYMN: 499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 665 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

MAY 14, 2016 TO MAY 22, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 
 05-14      4:00 PM   William Shiely – The Family 

Barbara Foti – Sandra Ernst 

David Shartrand – The Family 
 05-15 9:30 AM Michael McCullough - 

(5th Anniversary) – The Family 

John Granger – Wife, Paula 
 05-16    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 05-17 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 05-18    7:30 AM       Anne V. Dippo (5th Anniversary)- 

Daughter, Debbie 
05-19                       7:30AM Rose Newcomb (6th Anniversary) 

The Family 
05-20    7:30 AM Regina Lomini – The Family 
05-21   4:00 PM Diamond & MaryAnn Romano – 

Peter Romano 

John Caruso – Wife, Molly 

George Gatta –  

John & Rosemary Wisnieski 
 05-22    9:30 AM Claudine Lull-Barber –  

Aunt Maggie 

Celia Dziadul – The Family 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 05-16 Jas 3:13-18                         Mk 9:14-29 

Tues. 05-17 Jas 4:1-10                           Mk 9:30-37 

Wed . 05-18 Jas 4:13-17                         Mk 9:38-40 

Thur.  05-19 Jas 5:1-6                             Mk 9:41-50 

Fri.     05-20 Jas 5:9-12                           Mk 10:1-12 

Sat.    05-21 Jas 5:13-20                         Mk 10:13-16 

Sun.   05-22 Prv 8:22-31   Rom 5:1-5    Jn 16:12-15 

                Sponsor of the Week 

B:>compatible, LLC 
Computer 

training and assistance 

Since 1994 

 

384-1531 
Eileen, Dave, Claudia, Jim 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 21 AND 22, 2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco E. Yager 

CUP 1 T. Neals P. Johson 

CUP 2 M. Boniewski A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 J. Masi S. Casella 

BREAD 3 B. Keegan T. Walsh 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 S. Ernst A. Seaver 

CUP 4 L. Neals P. Granger 

SERVER S. McNamara J. Burke 

SERVER S. McNamara C. Merenberg 

GREETER K. Brooks P. Johnson 
 

 

 

Next weekend’s second collection is the Diocesan 

collection for Support of the Church in Eastern 

Europe.   Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 

 
Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends, and those who 

have died recently, especially, Kenneth 

Mundweiler, Jr., husband  of Carolyn.. Keep 

in your prayers the men and women in our armed 

forces who are serving our country. 

 
 

 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  5/2-5/8/16 
Offertory  $4,317.57 ENVELOPE USERS 146 

Electronic Giving   1,959.00 ELECT. USERS   20 

CHILDREN           6.00 ATTENDANCE 675 

UTILITIES      212.00   

ASCENSION      440.00   

DEBT REDUCTION      248.00   

MOTHER’S DAY        75.00   

EVANGELIST        31.00   

FF/YM FEES      900.00   

DONATIONS      140.00   

BLDG. RENTAL      825.00   

TOTAL INCOME $9,153.57 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,001.56 

. The Week Ahead 

Weds. May 18 Finance Comm. – 7PM- R 

Thurs. May 19 Baptismal Prep. - 7PM – C 

Social Concerns – 7PM - R 



PENTECOST SUNDAY  MAY 15, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

Spiritual Direction – Deacon Stephen Lape and 

Helen Burke are entering their final year 

of training in Spiritual Direction and 

invite anyone  interested in forming a 

closer relationship with the Lord to 

contact them for Spiritual Direction.  

Contact Numbers:   Stephen 429-6190 

(cell);  Helen 374-6370 (home),  368-8300 (cell) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Job Opening – SICM is looking for a Summer 

Lunch Site Supervisor for Collins Park.  Average 

workweek is 10 -15  Hours.   The position is open 

to college students or recent high school 

graduates.  No experience necessary.   For full job 

description and expectations please stop by the 

parish office. 

 

THANK YOU to everyone who contributed to the 

recent Schenectady CROP Walk. The 

amount contributed by our 

parishioners was $210. Eight walkers 

from St. Joseph's collected an 

additional $715 from pledges. The  

2016 Schenectady CROP Walk 

exceeded its objectives for funds to assist hungry 

people both locally and abroad by raising 

$50,000. 

 

This is the last weekend the donation box will be 

available in holy Family Hall for Catholic Charities 

2015/2016 Calamities Collection.  We will be 

forwarding all funds to the Diocese next week. 

 

Congratulations to Terry & Veronica Czech who 

were the eventual winners of the Dresdan Quilt 

last weekend.  Dr. Mele, who 

was the original winner, 

wanted another name drawn 

and the Czech’s were the lucky 

winners!  Thanks to everyone 

who supported the raffle and a 

special thanks to the quilters (Carm Dorazio, 

Marje Glover, Norma Laniewski, Barbara Lewis, 

Sandy Van Epps & Bunny Zawilinski) who 

produced the beautiful quilt & pillow.  A total of 

$2,246 was made on the raffle. 

 

 

 
LAST CALL ~ Our Tag & Treasure Sale is less than 

one week away!  Please consider 

helping out either day of the sale or 

with clean up on Sunday.  We are 

also accepting any houseplants or 

perennials to boost our garden 

section (please include a description with your 

donation).  Our kitchen will be open both days of 

the sale & will be featuring some great food & 

homemade baked goods (we could use more of 

these as well!).  We will be accepting items on 

Monday & Tuesday (10-12 & 6-8 on both days) at 

the side gym entrance of the Parish Center 

(please do not leave anything at the doors). 

Questions? Please contact Frank Coleman (372-

7487), Karen Grimaldi (315-941-9137) or Tom 

Hyland (370-1758). 

 

2016 Bishop’s Appeal Update:  We 

have received 166 pledges and/or 

gifts totaling $49,508 toward our 

$70,555 Assessment Goal (70%).  

Please remember pledges may be 

paid over an 8 month period of time making it 

easier to give to the Appeal.  Pledges or gifts may 

also be made online at 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  Thank you to all who 

have already committed to this important 

campaign. 

  

Raffle Tickets are available this weekend 

for the various $25 gift cards that are 

being raffled next weekend at the 

Tag & Treasure Sale.  Tickets are 

50¢ each and you may choose 

which gift card you would like to 

win.  We will also be selling 50/50 

tickets at $1.00 each.  Winners for both raffles 

will be drawn at the conclusion of the sale on May 

21st. 

 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 17th.  All orders 

must be at the Parish Office by Monday, May 

16th at 10 am.  Order forms are available on the 

bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance. 

 

http://www.thebishopsappeal.org/

